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31st December 2020 

 

 

 

Subject: Greetings from Dr Abdulla Al Karam - KHDA 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greeting!! 

 

As the New Year approaches us with hopes anew, may health and happiness follow you and 

your family throughout the year to come.  

 

Please CLICK HERE to find greetings from Dr Abdulla Al Karam, Chairman of the Board 

of Directors – Director General – KHDA. 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay safe; Stay healthy; Stay connected. 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

Sd/-.. 

Chitra Sharma 

Principal 

https://jssdubai-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/secretary_jsspsdubai_com/ERrWG29X31pMvdtXq53XnYoBOKhAhZu-U5K0E-u-LuZ8QA?e=AQQQd6

